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A Note from the Principal 

On behalf of the administrators, faculty, and staff, we would like to 

welcome you and look forward to serving you and your child during 

the 2023-2024 school year.  

Throughout the year, there will be opportunities to strengthen the 

connection between home and school. We have several activities 

scheduled that will allow us to enhance learning and grow together 

as a learning community.  

To provide ALL students with quality instruction, the administrators, 

teachers, and staff have committed to creating a culture of collective 

responsibility in the following areas: 

• Creating a safe and positive learning environment by re-

teaching, refining, and enforcing components of our Positive 

Behavioral Intervention System (PBIS) 

• Analyzing assessments and using the results to determine next 

steps for small groups 

• Providing meaningful activities to meet the individual needs of 

students 

 

 

    

       

 

 

 
 

 
 
 
 
Annual Title I Meeting 
August 31st 5:00 PM  
 

Parents, please join us to learn 
about our school’s Title I program 
including our parent engagement 
policy, school wide plan, school-
parent compact, and parents’ 
requirements. 
 

Open House 
August 31st 5:30 PM  
 

Families are invited to receive 
information about Pearl Stephens 
and our mission, vision, goals, and 
expectations for the 2023-2024 
school year. Academic goals will 
be explained and there will be a 
Q&A  
portion. 
 
 
 

Keep in Touch 

Like us on Facebook

 

“/PSESWarriors” 

Visit our Website 

pses.hcbe.net 

Parent Resources 
Room 209 

Mon-Fri from 8:00-3:00 
Parents and guardians, we 
invite you to come check out 
our Resource Center. There 
are plenty of helpful 
materials to help you aide in 
your child’s education this 
year. 

A Look Ahead 

Sept 4th – No School 

Sept 7th- ESOL Night 6-7pm 

Sept 20th- Doughnut With Digits 
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